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Jan 28, 2022 - It
accompanied a huge
presentation of
distributed storage and
programming, as well as
a rack of gadgets and
PCs. Office 365 was ...
Jan 28, 2022 - It
accompanied a huge
presentation of
distributed storage and
programming, as well as
a rack of gadgets and
PCs. Office 365 was
introduced as a "refined"
version of Office 365.
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"In the past you could
get Office 365 if you
had a Microsoft
Exchange installation,
but what's the advantage
of that?" He explained
the presentation, which
focused on what Office
365 would ultimately
bring. He went on to say
that Office 365 would
use the cloud for speed
and convenience.
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